
                                                               
                                                                

05th July 2023 
Dear Sir/Madam,  

Roadworks Update 

N4 Longford Bypass Pavement Resurfacing Scheme Phase 1 

The resurfacing scheme in place on the N4 Longford By-Pass is ongoing. Currently works is ongoing between the Red 
Cow Roundabout and Charlotte Brooke Roundabout. Resurfacing works are being carried out at Night-time to 
minimise disruption to traffic. 
 
From the 11th of July, the placing of the Surface Course will commence. This work will be carried out at night-time 
(7pm to 4am) and will cause additional disruption. 
 
The placing of wearing course on the Red Cow Roundabout will require a night-time junction closure of the Battery 
Road and Drumlish Road approaches onto the roundabout. 
These closures are planned for the hours of 7pm to 4am on the following nights; 

 17th July 2023 – R198 (Battery Road Junction) closed at its approach to the roundabout. (Access to N4 via 
Town Centre to N63 Ballinalee Road) 

 18th July 2023 – R194 Drumlish Road closed at its approach to the roundabout. (Access to N4 via R194 
Ballinalee Road to Kiernan’s Fordge, to Cahanagh Cross & onto the R198) 

The N4 will remain open at all times. 
 
On completion of resurfacing at the Red Cow & Charlotte Brooke Roundabout, works will then commence on the N4 
from the Ballinalee Road Roundabout to the Padraic Colum Roundabout. 

Date of each junction closure shall be advertised on site. 

 
Longford County Council apologise for the unavoidable disruption caused by these necessary works. 
If you have any queries regarding the proposed closures, please contact Longford County Council Roads Section at 043 
334 3341. 


